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A message from Mrs Hird
Welcome back! It has been lovely to see the children enjoying their learning in school this week and I hope you all had a pleasant break over Easter. 

There have been a few exciting developments over the holidays, with the addition of artificial turf in the Explorer outdoor area and the start of changes to our library in order to include a designated nurture space. We are also in the process of planning a 'moors room', which will support our moors school curriculum (like forest schools but based in the moors!) and provide a useful place to store our outdoor equipment and share photographs of our outdoor exploration.

We were delighted this week to be granted permission by the North York Moors National Park to use their branding, celebrating our school's fantastic location in this beautiful part of the world. We have a range of outdoor education training planned for staff in the summer term and will be launching our full moors school curriculum later this year.
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Have a great weekend.                Mrs Hird
Payments Children’s breaktime drinks are now payable for this half term. Please visit MCAS – products – drinks. The cost for this half term is £6.80 per child.

A reminder that dinner payments, music lessons and breakfast club are also payable in advance however are due on at least a weekly basis. Thank you.


Dinner’s w/c 19th April 2021
Monday - MACARONI CHEESE (V) CHOCOLATE CORNFLAKE CAKE
Tuesday BEEF ENCHILADAS, FRUITY YOGHURT POT

Wednesday ROAST CHICKEN DINNER, CHEESE AND CRACKERS

Thursday PASTA AND MEATBALLS IN TOMATO SAUCE, RASPBERRY BUN

Friday CRUNCHY BREADED FISH WITH WEDGES, CHOCOLATE SPONGE AND CHOCOLATE SAUCE
Our week ahead
	Monday 19TH
	Adventurers – PE KITS to be worn today please

Explorers – Outdoor learning clothes to be worn today please

	Tuesday 20th
	Music lessons with Mrs Lillie

	Wednesday 21st
	French – pm - Explorers

	Thursday 22nd
	

	Friday 23rd
	Adventurers & Explorers – PE KITS to be worn today please


Dates for the Diary

· Bank holiday closure – Monday 3rd May
· Break up for half term – 3.15pm Friday 28th May.
· Return from half term 9am Monday 7th June.
· Break up for Summer holidays 3.15pm Friday 23rd July. 
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Some of our Reception children enjoying our newly refurbished Explorer class outdoor area
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Attendance
This week’s whole school attendance has been just under 96% - just below our target of 97%

Next academic Year Term Dates – 2021/2022

First day of Autumn Term
Wednesday 8 September 2021

Staff Training Day

Friday, 22 October

Half Term

Monday 25 October to Friday 29 October

Last day of autumn half term

Friday 17 December

First day of Spring Term

Tuesday 4 January 2022

Half Term
Monday 21 February to
Friday 25 February

Last day of Spring Term
Friday 8 April

First day of Summer Term
Monday 25 April
Bank Holiday
Monday 2 May
Half Term
Monday 30 May to Friday 3 June

Last day of Summer Term
Friday 22 July
Training days for staff when the children will not be in school are as follows:

Monday 6 September 2021

Tuesday 7 September

Friday 22 October

Monday 25 July 2022

Tuesday 26 July

PTFA 200 card – fundraiser
There are a few numbers left to fill before we can draw the winner of the PTFA 200 card. Numbers cost £2 each and the winning prize is £100. Please pay by BACS to Mrs C Gallon sort code 11-12-53 acc no 11017766 and state who the payment is from in the reference.
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